
OFFICE OF THE WASHINGTON STATE 
LIQUOR CONTROL BOARD MEETING 

 
June 7, 2007 

The special meeting of the Washington State Liquor Control Board was called to order at 
2:00 pm, on Thursday, June 7, 2007 in the Bertha Landes Room, City Hall, Seattle, 
Washington, by Board Chairman Lorraine Lee. Board Member Roger Hoen and Board 
Member Ruthann Kurose were present.  
 
Dr. John Tarnai, Director, Washington State University’s Social and Economic Sciences 
Research Center, gave a power point presentation (attached) of the preliminary results of 
the evaluation of the alcohol impact areas in the city of Seattle. This evaluation is jointly 
funded by LCB and the city of Seattle. The official written report of the evaluation results 
were expected at the end of June. 
 
The Board did not make any decision or take action.  
 
The meeting was audio-taped. 
 
 
  

________________  ________________  ________________  
Lorraine Lee Roger Hoen Ruthann Kurose   

Chairman Board Member Board Member   

Supporting Documents: 

WSU AIA Evaluation: Geographic Considerations For Survey Design 
Executive Summary 

 

http://www.liq.wa.gov/minutes/sta070607-wsu_evaluation_design_geo_considerations%208-28-06.pdf
http://www.liq.wa.gov/minutes/sta070607-Executive%20Summary-6-4-07.pdf

